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Bulletin Announcement for Mountain States Churches
June 10-July 12, 2015

[bookmark: _GoBack]Mennonite Healthcare Fellowship (MHF), an organization for all Anabaptist healthcare professionals, is planning its 2016 Annual Gathering for June 17-19, 2016 at the YMCA of the Rockies, Estes Park, Colorado. Put this on your calendar and plan to attend!  To make this event as exciting and relevant as possible, a Planning Committee is being formed to begin work in late August of this year.  If you or someone you know would be willing to be a part of this Committee, please contact Paul Leichty at info@mennohealth.org, call 1-888-406-3643, or visit www.mennohealth.org/annual-gathering-2016.


For more information, please contact Paul D. Leichty, Executive Director of Mennonite Healthcare Fellowship at info@mennohealth.org or 1-888-406-3643.  
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